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January 1, 2017

Mr. John Doe 
Generic Bonding Company
PO Box 1111
City, State  Zip
Bond #7777
Dear Mr. Doe:

We are requesting assistance from your office in completing Contract #3333, Job No. J4444 Route XX, Blank County. As representatives for the bondholder, the Generic Bonding Company, any help from you would be greatly appreciated.

The physical work on this contract was completed July 15, 2005. All monies due the contractor have been paid to the prime contractor, the John Doe Construction Company. However, the contract remains open until we have received all required project documentation as specified in Section 105.15.2 of the Missouri Standard Specifications for Highway Construction.

Specifically, we have not yet received the following documents: Contractor’s Affidavit Regarding Settlement of Claims (Form C-242), Affidavit acknowledging Compliance with the Prevailing Wage Law, and the DBE Participation List and Final Verification.
MoDOT has made several contacts with Mr. John Doe of the John Doe Construction Company to help resolve the issues and complete this contract. As of this date, we have been unable to do so. This contract remains active, and the bond will not be released until the above issues have been resolved.  
If you would like to discuss any of these issues with us, please contact John Buck, Resident Engineer at 555-555-5555.

Sincerely,

Jane Doe, P.E.

SE District Construction and Materials Engineer

Copies: Project Office
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